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Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office Deputies Safely Arrest Carjacking Suspect 

(Charlotte, N.C.) On the morning of Friday, February 21, 2025, Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s 
Office (MCSO) deputies successfully arrested Quinton Walsh (PID 489835), a suspect involved in 
a carjacking out of Huntersville. 

MCSO deputies received information from a prior arrest tied to the carjacking which the 
arrested individual provided a tip on Walsh’s whereabouts. Acting on this information deputies 
set up surveillance outside the home where Walsh was known to be. 

After identifying Walsh, deputies watched him run into the home. A perimeter was quickly 
established to prevent escape. Within 10 minutes of the initial identification, a search of the 
home was conducted. Walsh was found under a mattress in a back bedroom. He was taken into 
custody after briefly resisting. Although the stolen vehicle had been spray-painted black in an 
apparent attempt to conceal it, deputies were able to confirm it was stolen by verifying the VIN 
and license plate. Additionally, cocaine was found inside the vehicle. 

“This successful arrest is a testament to the dedication and professionalism of our deputies,” 
said Sheriff McFadden. “Their quick actions ensured that this individual was taken off the streets 
without harm to the community. We remain committed to holding people accountable for their 
actions and keeping Mecklenburg County safe.” 
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